
 

The Craft Room  Our Crafters are very busy in 

the beginning of the year sewing carrot pins, which will be 

sold in August at Carrot Fest in Bradford.  

The money raised is donated to the  

Ronald McDonald House. 

After all that it is high time to get ready for our  

Christmas Craft Show. 

This talented ladies get together Wednesdays at 1:00 pm  

 

 


